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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

“K” LINE to Support Victims of Consecutive Typhoons in the Philippines 

 

From October to November, six typhoons (From typhoon No.20 to No.25) had made landfall in 

the Philippines one after another, causing significant damage in various regions. 

We would like to pray for the repose of the souls of those who lost their lives and express our 

deepest sympathy to those affected by the disaster. 

 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) has decided to donate 2 million yen through The 

Rayomar Outreach Foundation, Inc. (ROFI*), a charitable organization established by the 

Rayomar Group, our business partner in the Philippines, in order to help everyone affected by the 

disaster as well as to support disaster recovery efforts in the affected areas. In addition, since a 

large number of seafarers from the Philippines are on board the vessels operated by “K” LINE, we 

will consider to provide seafarers and their families with financial support. 

 

We sincerely wish for the earliest recovery of the disaster-stricken areas. 

 

*ROFI: a charitable organization to support a livelihood, medical care and education, as well as to 

as to collect donation and to support volunteering activities. 
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